JAMES K. SELLS

Attorney at Law
PMB 22, 3110 Judson St.
Gig Harbor, WA 98335
360.981.0168 / e-mail: jamessells@comcast.net

March 6, 2015

Mr. Steve King

Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: WUTC v. Waste Control, Inc.
No. TG-140560

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are an original and two copies of: WRRA Joinder in Motion to Allow
Temporary Rates, Subject to Refund, at the Proposed Settlement Level, Filed in
October, 2014.

Very truly yours,

Cheryl L. Sinclair
Legal Assistant to
JAMES K. SELLS

CIiCSs.



